September 4, 2012

Dear Students and Parents,

This week kicks off our first official week of homework. Get Excited! I have put together a homework packet for this week. You will typically receive homework on Monday and it will be due on Friday. So this week’s homework is due on FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 7, 2012. 

This week you have math and social studies homework plus your weekly reading logs and spelling words. Our math homework is all about multiplication. It is important that we get our multiplication facts memorized so we will be ready to start 2 and 3 digit multiplication. Each day’s homework is labeled on the top of the worksheet. 

You also have a social studies review for homework. We have a social studies test on Friday and I want you to have plenty of time to review and practice before the test. 

What happens if you loose your homework packet?! I have posted this week’s homework, reading log, and spelling words on our class website in the homework section of our site. 

Our class’s website can be found at   www.khemeyer.weebly.com. Check it out and read our iblog section to read an overview of each day at school. You can even leave a comment! 
If you have any questions or concerns reguarding this week’s homework feel free to
· email me at khemeyer@bsd124.org 

· Or shoot me a text or a quick phone call at (913) 706-5553
Have a great week!

Ms. Kelly Hemeyer

